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July 19, 2017 5.6
Sent via Regular Mail

The Honourable Kathleen Wynne
Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building - Room 281
Queen’s Park

TORONTO ON M7A 1A1

Dear Premier Wynne:
Re: Support Resolution — Request for Economic Impact Analysis

City Council, at its meeting held on July 17, 2017 considered the above noted
matter and the following Resolution No. R-170717-014 was adopted:

"WHEREAS the Province of Ontario has recommended
changes to the Employment Standards Act; and

WHEREAS the Province of Ontario has many municipalities
with differing and unique economic circumstances; and

WHEREAS to protect jobs against unintended
consequences that may come about as a result of
implementing these changes;

BE IT THEREFORE resolved that the Council of the
Corporation of the City of Owen Sound supports the
Ontario Chamber of Commerce's request that an Economic
Impact Analysis be done of the proposed reforms prior to
implementation.”

The City of Owen Sound appreciates your attention to the important matter.

Sincerely,

Briana Bloomffeld, B.A. (Hons.)

Deputy Clerk
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